
Dear Hadara Members        21st May 2020 
 

Your Committee sincerely trusts that you are in good health and staying safe 

during the lockdown. It doesn’t seem possible that it’s 3 months already since we 

last had our meeting in February. 

A committee meeting was held over the zoom app on our computers so that we 

were all social distancing but able to have a committee meeting to discuss the 

future of our club.  

It is not known when we will be able to meet again in large groups, hopefully it 

won’t be too long but in the mean time we have to abide by government guide lines. 

The committee did not want to cancel or postpone any of our trips, events or 

social evenings but as you all know our hands are tied for the moment. 

We will be having another Zoom Committee meeting in July to review the situation 

again. If we then we have a clearer picture of the future we will change things 

accordingly. We trust that you can understand our decisions. 

 

The following was agreed with all those present. 

All day trips for 2020 have been cancelled, namely 

Tower Bridge & Royal Opera House tour 30th April 

Hampton Court Palace  10th June 

Buckets & Spades  24th September 

Chiddingstone Castle  19th October 

Great Stink booked for 27th August but already moved 18th February 

2021. We think this may be moved to a later date in 2021 

Holidays have been re-arranged as follows 

Warner’s Thorsby Hall  rebooked for 19th March 2021 hopefully this will go 

ahead 

Bournemouth.  13th November we think this will be rolled over to November 

2021 Jim is waiting on the hotel to give him details 

Theatre has been re-arranged as follows 

On your feet  This has been cancelled by the Orchard and been refunded in 

voucher form this can be used against future bookings. We will 

issue a voucher for payment against future productions 

Dreamboats & Petticoats 1st November, Marilyn is waiting on the Orchard to 

see if this will be rescheduled.  

Derren Brown Re-booked for 25th February 2021 this is fully paid and all 

members have been informed of the new date 

Grease Rebooked for 24th June 2021 and members who have paid 

deposits have been informed 

Drifters Girl Marilyn is waiting to hear from City & village who are organising 

this show  


